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Hello Parents! This is Ms. Boyd and I can’t wait to see everyone at tomorrow’s Meet & Greet from 1:00-

3:00PM. when you can meet your child’s teacher and see the classroom. Please note on Wed. the first 

day of school ONLY parents of Pre-K, Kindergarten and students in special needs self-contained classes 

will be allowed on campus. No other parents will be allowed to the classrooms on the first day. 

Therefore, it is important for you to come to the Meet & Greet tomorrow, again…from 1:00-3:00PM. 

Everyone entering campus from this point on must wear a mask, adults and students alike. We will have 

the most updated COVID procedures posted on the school’s website as soon as they are released. It is 

very important for parents to regularly check our website and keep in communication with your child’s 

teacher regarding testing positive and being in close contact with someone who has tested positive 

outside of school. We are here to provide help and guidance as this situation is everchanging. 

Please check your email for this parent link. If you did not receive it in email form, please contact the 

front office to make sure the address we have is correct. 

Thank you, have a great evening and I’ll see you tomorrow!! 

 

 


